From: Deb Hedge

To: City Council
Subject: Benedetti car wash
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 8:32:00 AM

To the members of the city council,

Tonight there is a opportunity to enlarge another business that will impact our community in a positive way.
Benedetti Tires is proposing a car wash on their existing property with access in and out and with little impact on
traffic flow ; It will however create more jobs, more revenue for the city, create a place where you can get your car
washed and not have to travel out of town and created by a business that has always had their customers best interest

Benedetti Tires is a place I know as a woman I can go to and be treated with respect, intelligence and not get my
face ripped off because of “fraudulent fixes”. I know they care about me , my car and community.

I know Brad and Mark have spent hours researching on how to create a place to come and be able to get a clean car
and have a safe and friendly place to do so, I know they will leave a small footprint on our environment but a large
imprint on our community. I want to have a clean car and not have to drive miles to get one.

Because of all these things I implore you to vote Yes on this new endeavor

Best regards
Deb Hedge
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